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 Officers  
President – Patty Sheehan Vice President – Kathy Nugent  
Treasurer – Dave Lindberg Secretary – Richard Leibowitz 

Minutes 
February 22, 2022            Location: Virtual  Call to Order 12:00 

 
Motion to accept January minutes, Motion passed 
 
Treasures Report. All tax’s filed and refund received from the cancelled MMA Conference. 
 
Group 2 Update. Group 2 Legislation has gone to study, meaning it will not be address by 
legislature this year. 

 
Discussion: Proposed future vote on stipend for Secretary and Treasurer. 
 
Discussion: Contribution’s from Associations deposited in Operating Account 
 
Discussion: Mission Statement review, Mass Track followers reviewed and updated. 
 
Discussion: Building Officials on the BBRS Advisory Board 
 
Opening on the Board of Directors for Secretary… 
 
Motion to adjourn 1:08 
 
Next Meeting virtual March 24th 12:00 noon  
 
Next in person Meeting April 28th  
 


